
 
 Item 3.3  

Stuart  
 
As discussed earlier today, the Roseburn Cycle Route Group, who are an organisation of 
residents local to Roseburn, would like to form a deputation to the Transport and Environment 
Committee for its meeting of 30th August. This would be to talk in support of the segregated 
cycle path through Roseburn Terrace and leading on to Haymarket and the city centre.  
At this time I am not sure exactly who would represent the group but will advise you further in 
the next few days. Please let me know if there are other details you need in advance.  
 

Euan Renton 


